
 
Your request is granted.   
 
 
Bob Wallis 
 

 
 
 

Bob Cedarbaum/WUTC  

11/13/2006 01:16 PM 

 

 
To:  Bob Wallis/WUTC@WUTC 
Cc:  JudyK@ATG.WA.GOV, mjd@dvclaw.com, dmeyer@avistacorp.com 
Subject:  Avista Docket No. UE-061411 
 
 

 
Judge Wallis:  
 
As you know, answers to the Motion to Dismiss of Public Counsel and ICNU are due on November 15, 
2006.  I am writing to request permission for answers to be filed and served electronically on that date, with 
hard copy delivery to the Commission and all parties on November 16, 2006.  A similar process would be 
used for replies that are due November 27, 2006. 
 
I have contacted counsel for other parties seeking their agreement.  Ms. Krebs and Mr. Meyer do not object 
to my request.  I have not heard back from Ms. Davison. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 
Bob Cedarbaum 
Assistant Attorney General 
1400 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, Washington 98504 
360-664-1188 (phone) 
360-586-5522 (fax) 
bcedarba@wutc.wa.gov 

 


